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5th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

We hope this message finds you well and that you've had a restful summer break. It is with great excitement that we 

welcome you back to Bramley Oak Academy for the new school year! We also extend a warm welcome to all the new 

pupils and families joining our wonderful school community. 

This year promises to be filled with excitement and positive changes as we continue with the renovation of our school 

building and the introduction of new facilities. These improvements will create a more comfortable and stimulating 

environment for our students to learn and grow. We can't wait to see the smiles on their faces as they explore these 

new spaces! 

As we begin this school year, we kindly remind you that our uniform policy remains in place. Students are expected to 

wear a white polo shirt, black or grey plain trousers, and completely black shoes. If you find yourselves in need of any 

additional uniform items, please don't hesitate to contact the school office.  

At Bramley Oak Academy, we believe in the strength of our school community. We are here to support both you and 

your child throughout the year. If you ever have any concerns or face any challenges, please know that our doors are 

always open. We encourage you to reach out to us, whether it's a question, a suggestion, or a worry.  

We look forward to a fantastic year of learning, growth, and community.  

Once again, welcome back to Bramley Oak Academy. We can't wait to see all the amazing things our students will 

achieve this year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Peter Forrest 

Head of School  


